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WEARE PLANNING BOARD 
February 27, 2021 

SITE WALK MINUTES 

Present:  Bruce Fillmore, Jr. (vice chairman), Neal Kurk (secretary) and 

Pastor Stockhaus (alternate).  Also present:  Andy Morris (applicant).  

The site walk began at 9 a.m. at the applicant’s property located in 

the commercial zone at 424 South Stark Highway.  Board members 

examined the location where a four-foot high concrete block retaining wall 

was proposed, the area where an additional building was proposed, and 

the existing plantings along the highway.  They noted the locations where 

motorhome and recreational vehicles were currently stored and where they 

would be stored under the site plan modification. 

The site walk ended at 9:20 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Neal M. Kurk, Secretary 


